ExxonMobil Environmental Services Company Jennifer ©. Sedlachek
4086 Piedmoni Avenue #184 Project Manager

Oakland, California 94611

510 547 81986 Telephone

510 547 8706 Facsimiie

15 April 2010

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 “I” Street

Mail Stop (MS) 17" Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Attn: Pat Cullen

Re: Request for 5-Year Review
Former Mobil Station 991056
6301 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, California
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000445 / Geotracker Global IiD T0600101855

Dear Mr. Cullen,
ExxonMobil respectfully requests a 5-year review of the above referenced case.

This site has been delineated, remediated and the residual hydrocarbon impacts are
attenuating. Concentrations of hydrocarbons and methyl tertiary butyl ether in wells indicate
generally stable or decreasing trends and the remaining concentrations do not pose a
significant threat to human health and to the environment. A Case Closure Request was
submitted to the LOP, Alameda County Health Care Services Agency (ACHCSA), in June
2006. The ACHCSA subsequently requested a soil vapor survey and an additional offsite
subsurface investigation, and a work plan for the requested work was submitted in October
2009.

All reporis are in Geotracker to assist in your review. Please contact me at the number listed
above if you have any questions or need any additional information. Thank you for your time
and consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
ExxonMobil Environmental Services

Jenrﬁ ar C. Sedlachek
Project Manager

c: Ms. Donna Drogos - Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Mr. Bryan Campbell - ETIC Engineering, inc.



